
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:  August 26, 2019 
  
To:  All Clergy, Parish Staff & Chancery Staff 
   
From:  Sue Stubbs – Director, Victim Assistance Program; Office of Child 

and Youth Protection 
 
Re: Trauma Recovery Group 

           
 
Following twelve successful groups, the Archdiocese of Atlanta Victim 
Assistance Program is offering another Trauma Recovery Group.  This co-ed 
group will begin on October 9, 2019 and run for nine sessions on Wednesday 
evenings at St. Andrew Catholic Church in Roswell, Georgia. 
 
Please review the attached flyer regarding the details of this counseling 
opportunity and pass the information on to anyone you may know who could 
benefit from this experience. Below, I have included a parish bulletin/ministry 
newsletter announcement for your consideration. 
 
Thank you for your support of this vital opportunity for survivors of trauma.  I 
hope you will continue to share this information until the registration deadline 
of September 30, 2019. If you have any questions or would like a supply of the 
flyer for use around your parish or for inclusion in your parish bulletin or 
ministry newsletter, please contact me at sstubbs@archatl.com or 404-920-
7554.   
   
Suggested Announcement 
The Archdiocese of Atlanta Victim Assistance Program is offering a Trauma 
Recovery Group for survivors of childhood trauma on Wednesday evenings 
6:00pm -8:00pm beginning October 9, 2019 at St. Andrew Catholic Church in 
Roswell, Georgia. Registration deadline is September 30, 2019. The group is 
limited to 10 participants. Please contact Sue Stubbs at 404-920-7554 or 
sstubbs@archatl.com for an application.  
 

https://communique.archatl.com/wp-content/uploads/Flyer-10-2019.pdf
mailto:sstubbs@archatl.com
mailto:sstubbs@archatl.com

